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New Business

Contact(s):

Department: Presenter(s):

County Manager recommends as presented
County Manager's Comments & Recommendation:

Recommended Motion & Requested Action:

Appropriate Fund Balance for Inmate Medical Care

The Sheriff's Office is appropriating $740,460 of fund balance in the Inmate Commissary and 
Welfare Fund to pay $507,732 in medical care for Buncombe County inmates being housed at 
other locations, and $232,728 for excess outside medical care for local inmates.

Approve budget amendment

Brief Summary:

Subject:

Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners


